
CALL FOR PAPERS: A Symposium on Plato's
Symposium

The symposium will be held at the Center for Hellenic Studies in
Washington, D.C., from August 17th to 19th, 2005. Papers (of
approximately 30 minutes' reading time) are welcome on all
aspects of the Symposium, including translation, interpretation (of
individual passages or the dialogue as a whole), influence on
writers and artists in later centuries, and approaches to teaching the
dialogue at the college or university level. The Center will cover
all travel costs and provide accommodations and meals for
conference participants. Papers (or at least a one-page summary)
should be sent by October 1, 2004, to Professor J. H. Lesher,
Department of Philosophy, University of Maryland, College Park,
MD, USA, 20742. The conference participants will be selected and
notified by December 1, 2004. For additional information contact
jlesher@umd.edu.
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